
 

May 20, 2020 

 A special meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Aurora took place on Wednesday, 

May 20, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  Due to the coronavirus/Covid19 pandemic, tonight’s meeting was 

live-streamed via Zoom and YouTube in accordance with NYS Executive Order 202.1 – 

Suspension of law allowing the attendance of meetings telephonically or similar service:  Article 

7 of the Public Officers Law, to the extent necessary to permit any public body to meet and take 

such action authorized by the law without permitting  public in-person access to meetings and 

authorizing such meetings to be held remotely by conference call or similar service, provided 

that the public has the ability to view or listen to such proceeding and that such meetings are 

recorded and later transcribed.  

 

Members in attendance: Jolene M. Jeffe  Councilwoman 

(via Zoom)   Susan A. Friess  Councilwoman 

    Charles D. Snyder  Councilman                                      

    Luke Wochensky  Councilman 

                   James J. Bach   Supervisor 

 

Absent/Excused:  none 

     

Others in attendance:  Ronald Bennett  Town Attorney 

(via Zoom or phone)  Martha Librock  Town Clerk  

    David Gunner   Highway Superintendent 

     

 Supervisor Bach opened the meeting at 6:32 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance to the 

Flag.   

 

 Councilwoman Friess moved to enter into executive session at 6:34 

p.m. to discuss the employment history of a particular employee and to 

discuss the ambulance service contract, with no action being taken during 

executive session.  Councilwoman Jeffe seconded the motion.  Upon a vote 

being taken:  Upon a vote being taken:  ayes – five         noes – none                          

                                                                                                    Motion carried.  

 

           Councilman Snyder stated that he would not be participating in the 

employee portion of executive session, but would fully participate in the 

ambulance contract discussion. 

 

            Councilwoman Friess moved to come out of executive session at 7:55 

p.m.; seconded by Councilman Snyder.  Upon a vote being taken:  Upon a 

vote being taken:  ayes – five         noes – none                         Motion carried.  

 

            Councilwoman Jeffe moved to adjourn the special meeting at 7:56 

p.m.; seconded by Councilman Wochensky.  Upon a vote being taken:  Upon 

a vote being taken:  ayes – five         noes – none                       Motion carried.  
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Martha L. Librock 

Town Clerk 


